
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 6, 2024 

 

 

Dear 2024 Biola Raisin Day Supporters, Advertisers, and Sponsors, 

We hope this message finds you well. On behalf of the Biola Chamber of 
Commerce, we want to extend our heartfelt thanks for your interest and support 
in the 66th Annual Biola Raisin Festival Celebration. Your commitment to 
supporting and promoting community involvement is the ultimate expression of 
how a community values its members, and it does not go unnoticed. 

Unfortunately, due to ongoing construction in Biola, the Chamber members made 
the difficult decision on August 5, 2024, to cancel the 2024 Raisin Festival. We 
sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. This decision was not 
made lightly, as we understand how much our community and participants look 
forward to this cherished event. 

We hope that you will keep us in mind for 2025, as we plan to return with an even 
more spectacular celebration. Thank you for your understanding and continued 
support. 

Warm regards, 

Biola Chamber of Commerce 

 


